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To	whom	it	may	concern,	
	
As	a	solar	supporter,	I'd	like	to	have	a	voice	in	the	suggestion	that	the	NSW	solar	
feed-in	tariff	be	changed.	
	
For	me,	this	is	about	representing	the	real	value	of	solar	power,	recognising	the	
environmental	and	health	benefits	and	also	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	
Australia	should	be	a	leader	in	this	move	away	from	traditional	power	sources	
for	the	well	being	of	the	global	community.		
The	feed-in	tariff	should	be	regulated	so	that	retailers	can	offer	it	as	a	minimum	-	
not	just	a	benchmark	range.	It	should	also	reflect	the	significant	investment	
individuals	have	made	towards	clean	energy	and	Australia's	future	and	
therefore,	it	needs	to	return	a	fair	price	.	Following	this	line,	it	should	also	
increase	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	across	the	board.		
	
Please	take	these	concerns	seriously.	This	is	Australia's	reputaion	globally	-	we	
should	not	be	outshone	by	European	nations	in	this	field.	It's	embarrassing.	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	
Catherine	Lane	
.	
	
Catherine	Lane		
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